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Roberta DiMezza

From: Beth Capron <bcapron@adoptionri.org>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 12:03 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5672

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
I am emailing you in support of the proposed bill H5672 that supports a degree of openness for siblings who are 
separated in adopƟve, foster, and guardianship placements. I have worked at AdopƟon Rhode Island for 24 years and in 
the child welfare field for over 30 years and have seen the negaƟve impact of siblings who no longer have a relaƟonship 
with their siblings.  
 
My name, credenƟals and contact informaƟon are below. 
 
Thank you for your consideraƟon of supporƟng this bill.  
 
Beth Capron, LCSW (She/Her) | Permanency Services Department Manager | Adoption Rhode Island 
290 W. Exchange St., Suite 100 | Providence, RI 02903 | 401-865-6000 x313 
AdoptionRI.org | bcapron@adoptionri.org | Social Media: @AdoptionRI 
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